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Senior Care Meeting Sunday February 2nd! 

 

Hello Senior Members of BFC, 

 

12:00 pm Noon on Sunday February 2nd the Care Team has invited Sister Sandra Stott from the Clifton 

Church to give a presentation on many aspects of Senior Planning. 

 

She is a Professional that offers various products that helps with Senior Care. 

 

Some of her items cover: 

 

Medicare 

 

Funeral Services Planning 

 

Wills and Trust 

 

Other areas needed for leaving a legacy to your family after passing into the Spiritual World. 

 

Bring your children, so everyone in your family can learn together about these very important services 

needed ASAP. 

 

We will meet at Belvedere upstairs in Room A. 

 

Bring your lunch if you like! 

 

Call Pastor Daryl if you have any questions! 

 

Check Out Sandra's website to learn more: planenroll,com/?purl=Sandra-Stott 

 

BFC Care Team 


